
 
     

Friday 21st December 2018 
 

The Golf Shop will be open till 7pm for members and guests to 
take advantage of some great offers and purchase some last 

minute Christmas Gifts or just to treat yourself.  
 

A complimentary glass of Mulled Wine and a Mince Pie awaits 
as you arrive. 

 
All Slaley Hall Golf Club Members will receive double 

membership discount on the night.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  


